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Dear Members of the Senate Judiciary Committee, 

I strongly urge you to oppose SB 243, an omnibus anti-gun bill that severely infringes 

upon our Second Amendment rights. This legislation combines several extreme 

measures that will unjustly burden law-abiding gun owners while doing little to 

address real public safety concerns. 

The Supreme Court has repeatedly affirmed that the Second Amendment protects 

the individual right to keep and bear arms in common use. Many provisions in SB 243 

conflict with this established precedent and are likely unconstitutional. 

Furthermore, this bill disproportionately affects responsible citizens while failing to 

address the root causes of violent crime. We should focus on enforcing existing laws 

and improving mental health services rather than creating new crimes that primarily 

impact law-abiding gun owners. 

I respectfully ask that you protect the constitutional rights of Oregonians and vote 

against SB 243. Thank you for your consideration. 

Sincerely,? 

Linda Jung 


